
 
 

Good Afternoon B3 Owners and Tenants,  

 

We were just notified by our garage door vendor that we are now on the schedule to replace 

B3’s garage door next TUESDAY, AUGUST 6, first thing in the AM. They are behind and had 

to push us out a week. 

 

Again, please remember your garage cards will NOT be affected and will work with the new 

garage door. You do not have to move your vehicles from the garage BUT: 

 

WARNING - There may be delays in coming in/going out of the B3 garage area when 

the garage door is being swapped out. Please follow the on-site vendor’s directions so 

everyone can be kept safe. 

 

Please send your comments/questions to our property manage Shelley at 

BishopREM@hotmail.com. 

 

Regards, 

Board of Directors 

Bishop Real Estate Management   880-6464 

 

 
 

mailto:BishopREM@hotmail.com

